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 HB 2395:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) and Independent Party of Oregon (IPO) support this bill, which
would modify the definition of “recycled paper checkout bag” to include bags that contain at least 40
percent nonwood renewable fiber or a combination of post-consumer recycled fiber and nonwood
renewable fiber that totals at least 40 percent for purposes of single-use checkout bag prohibition.

This bill would allow use of waste materials from hemp operations in paper bags that stores would be
allowed to use, even though those materials are not "post-consumer recycled fiber."
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